
Red Rock Elementary School Athletics

 Sponsorship Letter

Dear Families and Community Partners,

We are excited to offer an opportunity for families and businesses to support the Red

Rock Elementary Athletics Program! Your sponsorship helps fund equipment,

uniforms, travel costs, league fees – helping our student-athletes grow and succeed

both on and off the field.

As a thank you, your company logo or family name will be featured:

On an individual 4' x 4' banner displayed at all home games and events

On our school website and weekly athletics newsletters

Our hope is that your family or business would be willing to donate $500 annually to

become a sponsor. If so, please review the attached document and submit the form

and payment to the school.

Your support helps our student-athletes achieve greatness and build lifelong

memories. We are grateful for your investment in our students and our Red Rock

community. 

Thank you,

Garrett Thorne
GARRETT THORNE

RED ROCK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
20854 E Homestead Drive, Red Rock, AZ 85145

(520) 682-3331

gthorne@redrockschools.com

Assistant Principal

Athletic Director



Red Rock Elementary School Athletics

 Sponsorship Form

Sponsor Information:

Business/Family Name: 

Contact Person:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

Website (optional):

Logo Submission:

Please email a high-quality image of your logo (PNG or JPG preferred) to:

gthorne@redrockschools.com

Payment Options:

$500 check payable to Red Rock Elementary School

$500 cash (drop off at school front office)

For questions, contact:

Garrett Thorne

(520) 682-3331

gthorne@redrockschools.com

RED ROCK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
20854 E Homestead Drive, Red Rock, AZ 85145

(520) 682-3331

gthorne@redrockschools.com

Thank you for supporting Red Rock Elementary School

 Go Raiders!


